Notes from the Chair July 2017

I am sorry so many people missed the Excellent June meeting. I strongly encourage you to watch the recording on CTN. There was a lot of information packed into a small time period, and the presenters were great with what I found to be fascinating content.

Missy Stults has suggested this tool would be helpful for the commission. I haven't had a chance to review it but wanted to pass it on now https://medium.com/sidewalk-talk/a-first-step-toward-creating-a-digital-planning-laboratory-is-populating-it-beeb87d485f1

Please carefully review the background materials for this upcoming meeting as we expect an active discussion to prepare for action next month.

Summer means more absences. Please let Kayla know if you will be missing. And if you absence is due to any concerns about the Commission we need that information as well.

I look forward to seeing you next week.

Linda Diane Feldt Chair, City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission